Homework For Grade IV (Boys Campus)

English Language & Literature

Q1. Read the passage and answer the following questions.

Androclus and the Lion

In Rome there was once a poor slave whose name was Androclus. His master was a cruel man and so unkind to him that Androclus ran away. Androclus hid in the woods for many days, but there was no food to be found, and he grew weak and sick. One day he crept into a cave and lay down and soon he was fast asleep. After a while, a great noise woke him up. A lion had come into the cave and was roaring loudly. Androclus was very afraid because he felt sure that the beast would kill him. Soon, however, he saw that the lion was not angry, but that he limped as though his foot hurt him. Androclus grew bold and took hold of the lion's lame paw to see what was wrong. The lion stood quite still and rubbed his head against the man's shoulder. He seemed to say,— "I know that you will help me." Androclus lifted the paw from the ground and saw that it was a long, sharp thorn that was hurting the lion a lot. He took the end of the thorn in his fingers, then he gave a strong, quick pull, and out it came. The lion was full of joy. He jumped about like a dog and licked the hands and feet of his new friend. Androclus was not at all afraid of the lion, and, when night came, he and the lion lay down and slept side by side. The lion brought food to Androclus every day, and the two became such

good friends that Androclus was very happy in his new life. One day some soldiers who were passing through the wood found Androclus in the cave. They knew who he was and they took him back to Rome. It was the law at that time that every slave who ran away from his master should be made to fight a hungry lion. When the day came, thousands of people crowded to see the sport of the slave fighting the hungry lion.

The door opened, and poor Androclus was brought in. He was very afraid because he could already hear the roars of the lion. He looked up and saw that there was no pity in the thousands of faces around him. Then the hungry lion rushed in. With a single bound he reached the poor slave. Androclus gave a great cry, not of fear, but of gladness. It was his old friend, the lion of the cave. The people, who had expected to see the man killed by the lion, were filled with wonder. They saw Androclus put his arms around the lion's neck; they saw the lion lie down at his feet and lick them lovingly; they saw the great beast rub his head against the slave's face as though he wanted to be petted. They could not understand what it all meant.

After a while they asked Androclus to tell them about it. So he stood up before them and, with his arm around the lion's neck, told how he and the beast had lived together in the cave.

"I am a man," he said, "but no man has ever befriended me. This poor lion alone has been kind to me, and we love each other as brothers." The people were good enough that they would not be cruel to the poor slave now. "Live and be free!" they cried. "Live and be free!" Others cried, "Let the lion go free too! Give both of them their liberty!" And so Androclus was set free, and the lion was given to him. They lived together in Rome for many years. Grade 4 Reading Comprehension Worksheet

Questions:

	,		
2.	. What law says that Androclus must	: fight a lion?	

1. Why did Androclus help the lion in the cave?

3. Why do you think the crowd wants Androclus and the lion to be free?

A Division of JamiaDarulUloomKarachi	
4. What do you think this story is trying to teach you?	

Computer

Who am I?

Identify what is being talked about from the hints given.

- a. I am the color of the wavy underline that shows spelling mistakes.
- b. I am the tool in Word which lets you check the spelling of words in the entire document.
- c. I am a tool that provides a list of synonyms for a given word.
- d. I am the Change Case option in which the first character in a sentence is capitalized and the rest are in lower case.
- e. I am a dot or a symbol which marks an important line of information.

2. Jumbled Words (5)

a. Unjumble the letters to form words using the

hints given. a. Marmarg

b. Hint: Rules of a

language b. Esac

c. Hint: Is of 4 type: upper, lower and toggle and

sentence. c. Bedermun

d. Hint: Type of a list where the order of items is

important d. Ivangation

e. Hint: A pane to move around in

Word e. Cerepla

f. Hint: To change something

3. Word Search (5)

Search for the words related to Word 2013 in the grid below:

Т	Н	Ε	S	Α	U	R	U	S
Х	Α	F	ı	Ν	D	W	Χ	R
Р	L	Α	Υ	0	U	Т	S	Ε
L	٧	S	С	0	L	0	R	Р
R	Ε	٧	ı	Ε	W	Т	Ε	Н
R	S	ı	L	Ε	М	Α	R	0
٧	Ε	R	Т	1	С	Α	L	М
S	Р	Ε	L	L	-1	N	G	Ε

Maths

Q:1 Solve the following by adding and subtracting. (12)

2. 35716

3. 9736

5. 19375

6.

342146

8. 57638

9.

29834

7.2 Fill the missing boxes. (08)

13 +
$$\Box$$
 = 11 + 4

 \Box + 14 = 12 + 5

 \Box + 18 = \Box + 14

 \Box + 12 = 9 + 8

10 + \Box = 12 + 3

2 + 14 = \Box + 13

 \Box + 12 = \Box + 7

 \Box + 12 = 14 + 4

Q:3 Find the product of following.

(05)

364 931 930 x 85 x 37 x 26

Urdu

جماعت چېارم اردو <u>4</u>

نظم: ''نیلے پیلے موزے'' صفحہ: ۹۱

- ١۔ مصنف كا تعارف پڑھيے اور نظم كو اچھے انداز ميں پڑھيے
 - ٢۔ مشكل الفاظ كے معانى سمجھيے اور كاپى ميں لكھيے
- ۴۔ اشعار کا غورسے مطالعہ کیجیے اور سوالات کے جوابات لکھیے
 - پروفیسر صاحب کا تعارف چار جملوں میں کریں؟

A Division of JamiaDarulUloomKarachi			
لے بنائیے	کھیے اور جم	الفاظ کے معانی ا	
			اچهنبها
			کھوئےکھوئے
			جوڑی
			چٹکی بجانا
			قابل
-			

Grade IV

ISLAMIYAT

Q.1 Write the Holy Prophet's biography.

Q.2 When did the Holy Prophet receive 1st Revelation?

Q.3 who was the Prophet's first wife and how old was the Prophet at that time?

Q.4 write a short note on the difficulties faced by the Holy Prophet.

Note: Read the chapter 'Prophet Muhammad (S.A.W) part III.'

Science

Circuits

Fill in the missing words

loop complete energy path negative
positive electricity
A circuit is a that allows to pass through it.
Electricity always travels from the
to the

A circuit will only work if it is _ _ _ _ _ . This means it must make a complete _ _ _ _ , otherwise the electrical _ _ _ _ _ cannot flow.

Draw arrows on the diagram to show which way round the electricity is flowing.



Hira Foundation School A Division of JamiaDarulUloomKarachi
